
 

 

National Naturopathy Awareness week 2nd – 8th February 2009 
 

Endeavour College of Natural Health is delighted to announce the celebration of National Naturopathy 
Awareness week 2nd – 8th February 2009. 

 
Focus of the weeks: 

The focus of the week is to promote and celebrate the benefits of Naturopathy around Australia. 
Practitioners are encouraged to use this time as an opportunity to raise awareness of their therapy in their 
local area, writing articles for local papers, giving talks to local groups and organising special offers for 
clients. 

Articles have been organised to appear in national magazines, and interviews are being arranged with 
national and local TV and Radio stations. 

As part of the media campaign, Endeavour College will be offering a free seminar about Naturopathy for all 
interested parties on Saturday 7th February 2009 at 11am – 1pm local time.  

For more information please go to www.endeavour.edu.au 

  

 
 
 


